
From: Edwin Stieve <stieve@nova.edu> 
Date: September 29, 2013 12:58:09 PM EDT 
To: "csmith@keywestcity.com" <csmith@keywestcity.com> 
Cc: Otto Paier <2miaguys@comcast.net> 
Subject: Fwd: Regarding your proposal concerning the homeless facility location 

 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
Begin forwarded message: 
 
From: Billy Wardlow 
<bwardlow@keywestcity.com<mailto:bwardlow@keywestcity.com>> 
Date: September 28, 2013 at 16:06:55 EDT 
To: Edwin Stieve <stieve@nova.edu<mailto:stieve@nova.edu>> 
Subject: Re: Regarding your proposal concerning the homeless facility location 
 
Thank You 
If you send this to the city clearks office it will  be read at the meeting. 
Thank You 
Billy 
 
 
On Sat, Sep 28, 2013 at 11:57 AM, Edwin Stieve 
<stieve@nova.edu<mailto:stieve@nova.edu>> wrote: 
Dear Commissioner Wardlow: 
 
We are unable to attend next Wednesday's, October 2nd meeting of the Key West City 
Commission, but we write in support of your resolution as residents of the Key West 
Golf Club: "...no homeless facility of any kind be constructed on the Easter Seals 
property on College Road, since the land can be better utilized for the animal shelter, 
mosquito control and potential location of an assisted living facility." 
 
While we believe that countywide and even statewide solutions to the homeless 
situation in Key West must be explored since the homeless in Key West are truly a 
county and state problem as well, use of Easter Seals property on College Road is not 
in the best interest either of residents or the homeless themselves. 
 
Thank you for your proposal and support. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Ed Stieve / Otto Paier 
8 Merganser Lane 
Key West, FL 33040 
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